
Who’s looking for a FUN ADVENTURE with their friends and family? 
And looking to help support the Central School PTO and their programming?

The Vault Escape is created, owned and operated by Riverside’s own, Sarah Kampbell. Vault 
Escape has been named Chicago’s #1 Escape Room Experience!! Congratulations, Sarah!

Vault Escape is a puzzle, escape room that challenges individuals to solve riddles, think 
creatively and work together to find the solution to a puzzle within the time allotted. Use your 
common sense, deductive skills and powers of observation to solve the puzzle and escape your 
room within the time allowed! 

Grab a group (suggested 2 to 8) of friends and/or family and try to ESCAPE out of one of the 
puzzle rooms of your choice. It’s a great, original idea for a kids or teens birthday party too!

Though the puzzles are designed for ages 10+, younger kids are welcome with an adult. 

There are two new rooms opening in March and are even more kid friendly! The “Genie 
Room” and the “Coaches Conundrum” will be exciting additions to their room options and sure 
to be a hit with the both young and old! The “Genie Room” will have a young kid option (ages 
5 to 8) and will be available by request and only on Sundays.

Vault Escape is generously donating 50% of their ticket sales back to 
the Central School PTO when you purchase your tickets through the 

PTO during the month of February. Tickets are $32 each. 

You will receive a voucher with your personal code, for each ticket 
purchased. You can redeem your vouchers and make reservations 

online or by phone. Your voucher codes will NOT EXPIRE!! 
So purchase some extras for gifts or future fun this year!

Ticket vouchers can be purchase online, by check or cash:

1. To purchase ONLINE, please click on the following link: https://vault-escape-central-school-
pto-2017.cheddarup.com

2. To purchase with CASH or CHECK please email wendydockter@gmail.com for details. 

The Vault Escape is located at 3234 Harlem Ave in Riverside, and is open Fridays 
5:30-11:00PM, and Saturdays/Sundays 11AM-10:30PM. Waivers are required for all who 

participate. Anyone under 18 will be required to have a waiver completed by a parent/guardian.

Please contact Wendy Dockter with questions. Email is wendydockter@gmail.com
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